From: Yura, Jane

Sent: 8/2/2012 6:07:38 PM

To: julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:

Bcc:

Subject: CPUC Safety Symposium

Julie, here is my copy of the draft concept document that I believe General Hagen has previewed earlier with Jim Hall and associates. Sorry for my notes on the first page. I believe this type of symposium will be a first in the country, sponsored by the Commission.

As we discussed, I'll try to find some possible venues for the meeting, which is now calendared for January 8 after noon to January 9 at noon, including a dinner with keynote speaker Chairman Hersman from the NTSB. [Chairman Hersman is holding the time on her calendar.]

Please let me know how I can help/participate, as PG&E's rep. I believe that the work to flesh out the content of the symposium and invite speakers, will need to happen in time to get their attendance confirmed by about late-October.

Thx,

Jane